
Community Infrastructure Levy (CIL) – Annual Reporting by Local Councils 

Regulation 62A, Community Infrastructure Levy Regulations (2010), as 

amended 

 

Report for Kesgrave Town Council for period 1 April 2017 to 31 March 2018 

 

Total CIL receipts for 2017-2018 £7,363.76 

Total CIL expenditure for 2017-18  

Summary of CIL expenditure  

Details of any notices received in 
relation to payback of funds unspent 
within 5 years of receipt or not spent in 
accordance with the regulations 

 

Total amount of CIL receipts retained 
for 2017-18 

£7,363.76 

Total amount of CIL receipts retained 
from previous years 

 

 

The Community Infrastructure Levy is a planning charge that applies to most 

developments with a floor space over 100 metres square or a new dwelling. The 

Council are able to spend this money on improving local infrastructure. 

 

This report must be sent to SCDC by 31 December 2018 and published on the Town 

Council website. 

 


